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24th June 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer,  
 
I am delighted to share the news that Mrs Johnson has been appointed as 
Raising Aspirations in Science Education (RAiSE) Officer working with 
Education Scotland and Renfrewshire Council.  We wish her well in this 
seconded post. She will be very much missed; however, we can look forward 
to her returning in the future and sharing her skills and experiences gained in 
this role with us.  
 
I am pleased to inform you that Miss Campbell will stay with us in Langbank 
for this school session teaching primary 6/7.  
 
As always if you have any questions regarding this letter or indeed any aspect 
of your child’s education,  
Please do not hesitate to contact the school office to arrange an appointment.  
 
 
 Yours faithfully,  
 
 
Michelle Ferguson 
Head Teacher 
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